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Summer 2 

 
16th July 2021 

 

This week in the EYFS 
We have been looking forward to our trip to Shoeburyness!  

We have also had a pirates & mermaids theme 
throughout the setting to end the year!  

                          
 In Nursery we read ‘I am a pirate’. We have learned to ‘Talk 

Like a Pirate’ at Pirate School.  We made pirate eye patches and 
hats and drew a pirate treasure map. We enjoyed singing pirate 

songs and have enjoyed singing and drumming along to the 
‘Wellerman’ song (Twinkl version).  In mathematics we have 

been counting objects and recognising numerals up to 10. Our 
phonic learning has been the letter ‘Zz’ for zip – which means 

that children in Nursery now have a letter-sound correspondence 
for all the letters of the alphabet!   

                                
Reception classes have continued to think about the transition 

they will be making to Key Stage 1 in September and have made 
books for their new teachers in Year 1. In their topic learning 

they have learned about what to expect from their beach trip on 
Friday and are also preparing for the ‘pirate & mermaid’ party on 

Monday. Their mathematical learning has been focused on 
problem solving with a seaside theme.  

 
 
      

Events, trips & celebrations 
On Monday we will be holding our 

end of term celebrations.  
Reception classes will be holding 
their graduation ceremony in the 
morning and the whole EYFS will 
be having a pirates & mermaids 

party on Monday afternoon. 
Children are welcome to come to 
school in costume on that day.  

 
We wish our Muslim friends and 
family an Eid-al-Adha which falls 

next Tuesday. 
 

Thank you!  
As this extraordinary school year draws to a close we 
would like to thank all our families for their support, 
understanding and patience throughout your child’s 

Nursery and Reception year. Despite all the challenges the 
EYFS has remained a happy and fun place to be for adults 

and children alike. 

 
We would like to wish you and your family a happy and 
restful Summer holiday. We are sad to say goodbye to 

some of our families and children, but will look forward to 
welcoming many of you back in the Autumn term. 

Have a happy holiday! 
 

 

Recycle your bicycles! 

 
If you are upgrading your 

child’s bicycle or scooter over 
the Summer holiday we would 
be very happy to have any that 
have been outgrown. We can 
make use of scooters, balance 
bikes and pedal bikes with or 

without stabilisers for the 
Nursery and Reception 

playground area. Clothing, water bottles &  lost property 
We always need more carrier bags, if you have them. 

Children also need to continue to bring a water bottle, clearly 
labelled with their name, into school every day. 

This should only contain fresh water.  
All personal property  should be  labelled clearly with your 

child’s name and class! 
It will help us to help your child to learn to look after 

 their property.  
 

End of term 
This term ends on 

Tuesday 20th July at 1.40pm for 
Nursery & Reception 

Autumn term starts on  
Thursday 2nd September 

 

Parent partnership 
We have two designated email 
addresses for queries: 
Nurseryteachers@chisenhale.to
werhamlets.sch.uk  
Receptionteachers@chisenhale.
towerhamlets.sch.uk 
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